RENEWAL POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENT

On October 1, 2021, South Seas Broadcasting Incorporated, licensee of
WVUV-FM Fagaitua, filed an application with the Federal Communications
Commission for license renewal. Members of the public wishing to view
this application or obtain information about how to file comments and

petitions can visit fcc dot gov slash station search, and search the list for
WVUV’s filed applications.

Broadcast the notice once every Monday and Thursday between 7am and 11pm for four weeks, starting
the Monday after you file your renewal form.
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